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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO FULL YEAR RESULTS 
ANNOUNCEMENT FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2010 

 
 
 
The Board of Directors of Baker Technology Limited (the ‘Company”) refers to the announcement 
dated 22 February 2011 in relation to the Company’s full year results for the year ended 31 
December 2010.   
 
The Company wishes to clarify that the COGS increased 531% from S$1.6 million in 4Q2009 to 
S$10.1 million in 4Q2010 mainly due to timing differences in cost recognition.  Lower cost was 
incurred in 4Q2009 as most of the projects were either completed or near completion in that 
quarter. 
 
Save for the aforesaid, all the information in the announcement remains unchanged. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
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